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Wade Murphy

From: Wade Murphy
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 5:23 PM
To: Bill Tucker
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Draft RMC Permit

Good afternoon Mr. Tucker. Thank you for your comment on the draft permit. I’ll need to consult with staff who 
prepared the draft permit and others who have past experience interpreting this language before providing you an 
answer. We will also consider/address this concern in the final permit issue since you may not be the only one with the 
question. Thank you for participating in the permitting process. 
 

 
Wade D. Murphy | E.I. 
Division of Water Resources, Water-Based Systems Unit 
William R. Snodgrass TN Tower, 11th Fl 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave 37243 
p. 615-532-0666 
wade.murphy@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment  

 
Internal Customers: We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey.  
 
External Customers: We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey. 
 
 
 

From: Bill Tucker <tuckerbill2020@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Wade Murphy <Wade.Murphy@tn.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Draft RMC Permit 
 
 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Mr. Murphy, 
 
The attached excerpt of the draft RCMP mentions the absence of a discharge within a given month (Section 5.1, para. 5) 
and reporting of same to the Division.  If there is a monthly monitoring or reporting obligation, could you please 
clarify.  It was my understanding that discharges of process water were subject to quarterly monitoring and reporting. 
 
Regards, 
Bill 
 
 
Tucker Consulting, LLC 
516 N. Woods Ct. 
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Brentwood, TN 37027 
615-476-9078 
 




